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Message from the Collection Editors

This Topical Collection will cover the whole scope from
agents with cancer-preventive activity, to novel and
previously characterized compounds with anti-cancer
activity, both in vitro and in vivo, and the latest status of
clinical development from drug trials. Notably, compounds
possessing pro-carcinogenic activity or mediating cancer
cell survival are also within the scope of this Topical
Collection. In addition, special focus will be placed on
current shortfalls and possible strategies to overcome
obstacles in the area of marine anti-cancer drug
development.
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Editor-in-Chief
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

During the past few decades there has been an ever
increasing number of novel compounds discovered in the
marine environment. This is exemplified by the robust
preclinical and clinical pipeline that currently exists for
marine natural products. Marine Drugs is inviting
contributions on new advances in marine biotechnology,
pharmacology, chemical ecology, synthetic biology, and
genomics approaches related to the discovery of
therapeutically relevant marine natural products. Our goal
is to share your contribution in a timely fashion and in a
manner that will be valued by the scientific community.
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